
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 11 January 2018 1:08 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: Sugar Award - AM/2017/56 

 
Dear AMOD,  
 
We refer to your correspondence dated 9 January 2017 regarding the new tool allowance to be 
inserted to the Sugar Award. We note that in our submissions dated 21 November 2017 we 
confirmed that the claim for the tool allowance be added to the substantive issues to be heard.  
 
We apologise for the confusion that our letter of 20 December 2017 may have caused. There was 
misunderstanding on my part as to the directions made at  the last mention on 30 November 2017. 
 
We confirm that that the claim relating to the tool allowance be added to the substantive issues in 
AM2017/26 for consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Abha Devasia 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 | m. +0425784811 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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